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Impact Statement for Requested Council Action 

IMPACT STATEMENT . 

Legislation title: Authorize an Intergovernmental Agreement with the City of Beaverton to 
revise the urban service boundary for the unincorporated areas between the Cities of Beaverton 
and Portland (Ordinance) 
Contact name: Al Bums, AICP, Senior City Planner 
Contact phone: (503) 823-7832 
Presenter name: Al Bums 

Purpose of proposed legislation and background information: 
The Portland City Council adopted a new 2035 Comprehensive Plan and a new Comprehensive 
Plan Map. A revised urban service boundary is a feature on the new map. These revisions were 
made with the participation of Beaverton and Metro. The intergovernmental agreement explains 
how Portland, Beaverton and Metro will observe the amended service boundary. 

Financial and budgetary impacts: 
There is no immediate fiscal impact. Over the long term the agreement provides for a net 
increase in the number of unincorporated properties that might eventually become part of the 
City of Portland. 

Community impacts and community involvement: 
The urban service boundary amendments benefited from the community involvement provided 
for the new Comprehensive Plan Map. Adopting the map was the final land use decision. This 
ordinance, while not a land use decision, does provide new opportunities for multi-jurisdictional 
coordination of future urban services. The Planning and Sustainability Commission reviewed 
the model upon which this interagency agreement is based on September 8, 2015. 
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